

Mayor

Brian Pugh

Trustees Ann Gallelli John Habib

Sherry Horowitz Andy Simmons

Village Manager Janine M. King

Treasurer Sandra Bullock

Village Clerk
Pauline DiSanto

Village Engineer

Daniel F. O'Connor, P.E.

To: Robert Luntz, Planning Board Chair

Members of the Planning Board

From: Paula DiSanto, Village Clerk

CC: Daniel O'Connor, Village Engineer

Ronnie Rose, Planning Board Secretary

Date: September 9, 2020

Re: Application for Special Permit – 25 South Riverside Avenue

Enclosed please find the resolution approved at the Village Board of Trustees meeting on September 8, 2020, referring the application for a special permit for a multi-residential building.

As per the Village Code, please review the application and make a recommendation back to the Village Board of Trustees. Thank you.